PublicNotice

The Commission's Office is in the process of relocating to the
the Vocational Rehabilitation Office building in Fagaalu.

Due to such effort, the Commission's Office will be
temporarily closed from September 12 to the 19%. The main

office service window will remain opened for drop offs.

For assistance, please email us at aswcc@aswce-gov.net.

42\ é\é. "

é\A’GATEA L. A. FILOIALII
OWCC Head

September. 8, 2025
DATE

.aswcc-gov.net



